Lake Mansfield Improvement Task Force

Minutes of Wednesday, September 9, 2020 meeting

This meeting was held via audio/video teleconference as noted on the agenda for this meeting.
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Minutes prepared by

Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM. A roll call was taken to determine who was present.

Present: Dale Abrams (Lake Mansfield Alliance), Bill Cooke (Selectboard), Andrew Didio
(Conservation Commission), Brandee Nelson (Planning Board), llana Siegal (Parks), Christine Ward
(Citizen at large).

Staff Present: Chris Rembold, Shep Evans, and intern Tate Coleman.

Administrative Business
The task force welcomed Andy Didio as the new rep for the Cons. Comm.
Ward moved to approve the minutes of March 12, 2020, Nelson seconded. All were in favor.

Beach area parking lot stormwater improvement project

Rembold provided an updated concept plan from the engineers. The task force had various
comments about the concept, including size, layout, accessibility, surface (grass or impervious), and
connection to the road / recreation path that would continue south from the lot to access the pool,
house, and developable lot.

Rembold will communicate with the engineers and bring a revised concept back to the next
meeting. Abrams and Didio volunteered to assist with this process.

Road Project:

Rembold said the Engineer is under contract and the work is beginning. The task force discussed
outreach methods, including multiple small, in-person meetings at the lake, and zoom meetings as
well to review and respond to concept plans as they are presented.

Aquatic Plants

Ward said there were some reports that invasive weeds were not as bad this year. However she
reminded all that we should conduct a study soon in order to assess how recent stormwater
improvements have succeeded, and to establish a baseline for future studies. Rembold will seek
estimates.

Citizen’s Speak Time None

The next meeting date will be Wednesday October 14, 2020 at 4:00 PM.

The meeting adjourned at 5:10 PM
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